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say  
Stage 1 – 10pm Tuesday 8 December to midday Wednesday 9 December 

Works will be undertaken to reconfigure traffic flow in the multi-storey section 

of the P2 car park to a clockwise direction with supporting signage. There will 

be no further access to the P2 on-grade (outdoor) parking area from 10pm 

Tuesday 8 December. Any vehicles parked in this area will need to exit from 

Burnside Drive the following day. Installation of boundary hoarding for the 

new construction site will permanently remove pedestrian and vehicle access 

to the on-grade parking area. From this time, all access to P2 car park will be 

via Forbes Street (until completion of the new multi-storey car park in 2022). 

Stage 2 – Wednesday 9 to Tuesday 15 December  

Site set-up for the car park construction zone (identified below) will prevent 

pedestrian access to Entrance J/K from the multi-storey car park. A temporary 

pedestrian route will be in place through the existing on-grade car park to 

facilitate pedestrian access from Burnside Drive. A new footpath connecting 

Burnside Drive to Entrance J will also be constructed during this time, which 

will be operational from Wednesday 16 December. 

 

Concerns or questions?   

If you have concerns or questions, or if you identify any hazards, please 

contact the LHAP team by phone on (02) 8738 6670 or email  

SWSLHD-LHAP@health.nsw.gov.au 
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 SUMMARY OF IMPACTS 

 Changed traffic flow in P2  

multi-storey car park from  

8 Dec 

 No access to on-grade 

section of P2 from 10pm 

on 8 Dec  

 Temporary pedestrian route 

in place from 9 to 15 Dec 

 New pedestrian route in 

place from 16 Dec (ongoing) 

 No pedestrian access from 

P2 multi-storey car park to 

Entrance J/K (ongoing) 

* Dates are subject to change 

NO ENTRY OR EXIT  

from P2 car park 

via Burnside Drive gates  

– use Forbes Street entry/exit 

P2 

P1 

P4 

P3 

Construction zone (until 2022) 

New pedestrian route (from 16 Dec) 

Site hoarding installed 8 Dec 

Temporary pedestrian route  

(9 to 15 Dec) 

P Car park entry/exit points 

P4 

Works will now commence on construction of the new $50 million multi-storey car park as part of the 

Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct project. A range of changes will be implemented to support 

these works. 
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